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Loyal Griswold Run Supporter,

First and foremost, thank you for being a supporter of the Chris Griswold Memorial Run in the
past. It is because of sponsors like you that we are able to honor the memory of this great man
and support St. Mary’s High School with the funds raised in the process.

The former race leadership team, led by Dr. Nick Aquino, a St. Mary’s graduate of the Class of
1973, has passed the baton (pun intended) to the St. Mary’s Athletics Department to do the
behind the scenes work leading up to the race. Dr. Aquino is still very much involved and wants
to ensure this incarnation of the Griswold Run is the best it has ever been.

We are hopeful that we can once again count on you to be a sponsor of the Griswold Run, which
will be held Friday, May 10%, 2024 in Como Park. We have three different sponsorship levels,
or you can, of course, donate any amount you see fit:

Gold Sponsor: $500
Silver Sponsor: $250
Bronze Sponsor: $100

*Please make all checks payable to St. Mary’s High School and return to 142 Laverack Ave. Lancaster, NY 14086
c/o Griswold Run - or call the school at (716) 683-4824 ext. 323 to make payment via credit card.

As part of your sponsorship, you will receive:
e Verbal and print recognition on race materials and in promotional materials leading up to
the actual event
e 3-5race registrations (depending on sponsorship level) to be used for whoever you like

We are looking forward to holding this time-honored tradition once more. We thank you for your
support.

Go Lancers!

Kevin Kelleher ‘89 Dr. Nick Aquino ‘73
Head of School Race Chairman



